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Dear Parents,
We invite you to attend a virtual meeting with representatives from the Albuquerque Public Schools to answer questions and provide information about programs and services as your child prepares to transition to elementary school. Representatives from the APS visual impairment department and other special education programs will be in attendance. The virtual meeting will be held on

Wednesday, February 9th at 3PM

ZOOM INFORMATION:
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87522427993?pwd=a1hTbXVwUHpIZGJLdEVpWW5GZnludz09
Meeting ID:  875 2242 7993
Passcode:  327948

If you have questions, please contact Paul Kilman, NMSBVI ECP Program Director, at (505) 271-3060
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